
 
 
 
October 10, 2023 
 
The Midway Chamber of Commerce is supportive of the preliminary plan for United Village 
Development- RES 23-227. As part of this resolution, a privately-owned public space must also be 
approved and we therefore are supportive of RES 23-07.   
 
Our Board of Directors was appreciative that two of the first elements of this development are public 
space- the sculpture park and playground. These are amenities which will be used by neighbors and 
visitors alike and enhance the beauty of our community. In an urban core with density, green space is 
even more important.  
 
The party responsible for maintaining this space already has a good record of maintaining other public 
space. Gold Medal Park is also known for attracting neighbors and visitors, as well as its cleanliness and 
for being well-kept. We believe the added green spaces to the development will create a cleaner space 
at what is a very important intersection for the Midway.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chad Kulas 
Executive Director 
 
 


